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Official Information Act Transfer
Our ref: PSCR 2025-0135

| refer to your Official Information Act request dated 10 February 2025 for:

“I am requesting the consented contract between Auckland council and Matuku link for
spraying the Te Henga Wetlands with Toxic Glyphosate Spray for 30 days for 3 years that will
kill the eco system and poison everything in it, when on the bottles and safety data it states
that it is NOT to be anywhere near on or in water ways ... and appropriate testing of the
sprayed body of water is not being completed, which is a threat to the eco system the wetland
and human health. So, | urgently request to get a copy of the consent for this spraying so we
can action lawyers”.

We have transferred your request to the Auckland Council as the information to which your
request relates is not held by us but is believed to be more closely connected with the functions
of Auckland Council. In these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Official
Information Act 1982 to transfer your request.

You will hear further from the Auckland Council concerning your request.

Yours sincerely

Nicky Dirks
Manager - Ministerial and Executive Services
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission

Level 10, RBNZ Building | 2 The Terrace | PO Box 329
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Phone +64 4 495 6600





